
 
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT FROM: 
 

THE INDEPENDENT CROSSBENCH CONVENOR ELECTION SUPERVISORS 
HOUSE OF LORDS 

  
 
 

LORD LAMING TO TAKE OFFICE AS CONVENOR OF THE 
INDEPENDENT CROSSBENCH PEERS IN SEPTEMBER 2011 

 
The Independent Crossbench Peers have elected Lord Laming to succeed Rt 
Hon the Baroness D’Souza when the House sits in September 2011.   The result 
of the election was announced at the Crossbench Meeting on the afternoon of 
Wednesday 29 June 2011.   The number of votes cast for each candidate was as 
follows: 
 
Baroness Finlay of Llandaff – 45 votes 
Lord Laming – 100 votes 
 
CONVENOR ELECTION SUPERVISORS 
Lord Ramsbotham 
Baroness Richardson of Calow 
Viscount Tenby 
 
29 June 2011  
 
 


